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THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWN OF COBOURG 

PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT 

 

ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

TO: Brent Larmer, Municipal Clerk/Manager of Legislative Services 

FROM: Krystal Christopher, Deputy Clerk 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 

SUBJECT: Motion regarding the East Pier Revitalization Project 

 

The following Motion was adopted at the Tuesday, July 6, 2021Planning and 
Development Advisory Committee (PDAC) Meeting: 

 

Moved by Member Alistair Commins 

THAT Council be advised that the Planning and Development Advisory Committee 
(PDAC) has received a presentation, the purpose of which was to provide an update on 
the East Pier Revitalization project. 

FURTHER THAT, PDAC makes the recommendation to Council that the following 
considerations be taken into account in determining the final plan for the revitalization of 
this town feature. 

1. The East Pier should be considered as one of the absolute prime classes of 
versatile space in the downtown area for people and activities and should be 
regarded as park and recreational space primarily dedicated to pedestrians and 
active transportation modes 

2. Council is urged to take into account and be consistent with the Town of 
Cobourg's positioning on climate change 

3. Opportunity be taken to create a plan for a variety of recreational and leisure 
activities for people 

4. That motorized vehicle access to the pier be restricted wherever possible with 
the exception of emergency & maintenance/service vehicles and those 
associated with approved special events 

5. If "barrier-free" parking cannot be situated near enough to the pier to allow for 
sufficient access for people with limited mobility, that "barrier-free" parking be 
included in the pier design, but only at the northerly most/initial entry to the pier 

 

          Carried  
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